Invitation to Bid
City of Chiloquin, Oregon
Brownfield Program


To Whom it May Concern:

The City of Chiloquin Oregon has been awarded two Environmental Protection Agency Brownfield grants: a Community-Wide Assessment Grant and a Site-Specific Cleanup Grant.
Your firm is invited to respond to one or both Request for Proposal (RFP) opportunities listed below to provide professional environmental and engineering services in support of the City of Chiloquin Brownfield program.
·        Environmental Consultant Services for Brownfield Community-Wide Assessment Grant – Chiloquin, Oregon
·        Environmental Consultant Services for Site-Specific Brownfield Cleanup Project – Former Markwardt Bros. Garage, Chiloquin, Oregon.
The RFPs for both opportunities and supporting documents are available at https://www.cityofchiloquin.org/rfps.

Please note – Ten (10) hard copies and a flash drive containing your responses are due to the City of Chiloquin office by 4 PM on January 30, 2023. All questions regarding the RFPs must be directed by e-mail to brownfield.chicityhall@gmail.com prior to 4 PM on January 6, 2023. Details are contained in the attached RFPs.

If you are interested in applying for either RFP, the City would appreciate receiving a brief letter of interest by January 3, 2023. This letter of interest can be submitted by email to: brownfield.chicityhall@gmail.com.

We look forward to hearing from your firm.

Sincerely,
Teresa Foreman, City Recorder
City of Chiloquin

